UNDERWOOD POOL BUILDING COMMITTEE PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES

FOR: November 23, 2013

A Public Meeting of the Underwood Pool Building Committee was called to order at the Belmont
Public Library on November 21, 2013. The Purpose of the meeting was to elicit ideas from both
adults and children about the proposed pool project. 10 children were present along with a
small number of adults. The children drew pictures of their ideas including slides and diving
boards and other features. Discussion followed and there was a tour of the pool site where the
construction would take place. The meeting closed at 3:00 PM. No business was conducted as

there was not a quorum of committee members present.

Respectfully submitted, Anne Paulsen, Chair, Underwood Pool Building Committee




